
    

   

 

 
 
Declaration of Conformity 2021 
 
 
The Management Board and Supervisory Board of HENSOLDT AG were subject to the obligation 
under section 161 AktG to issue a declaration of conformity with the Code throughout the entire 
fiscal year. The Management Board and Supervisory Board issued the following declaration on the 
Code in resolutions dated on March 8/11, 2022: 
“The Management Board and the Supervisory Board declare that since the submission of the last 
declaration of conformity on March 5, 2021, the company has complied and will continue to comply 
with the recommendations of the German Corporate Governance Code in the version of December 
16, 2019, published in the official section of the Federal Gazette (Bundesanzeiger) on May 20, 
2020.”  
 
 
 
Taufkirchen, March 8/11, 2022 
 
 
 

HENSOLDT AG 
 
 
 
 
 
The Management Board      The Supervisory Board 
 
 


